
From: K Renaud  

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 5:59 PM 

To: Brian Hillman 

Subject: OLD VICTORIA SCHOOL PROPERTY DEVELOPMENT 

Importance: High 

 

Greetings 
 
This email is to inform you that we as residents of Tecumseh are AGAINST rezoing of this area 
and we are requesting a copy of the report. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Patrick & Karla Renaud 
12480 Little River 
 


